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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 12:00 PM
To: Kevin Fabel
Cc: mmichalski@reiengineering.com
Subject: Former Bocaner Property - Update Cover Maintenance Plan

Mr. Fabel, 
 
The Department of Natural Resources has received the modified maintenance plan for the Former Bocaner Property 
located at 224 South 4th Steet, Wausau. The Department understands that portions of the vegetative cover were 
replaced with gravel, concrete, or asphalt- all equally protective of direct contact exposure to residual soil contamination 
at the site. Please continue to perform annual inspections and complete Form 4400-305, Continuing Obligations 
Inspection and Maintenance Log. Please contact me with questions regarding this site or Department requirements at 
closed cleanup sites. 
 
Thank you, 
Matt  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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